SPORTSMANSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT

The WHSAA Student Advisory Council reminds you that the 307 Way
has zero tolerance for poor sportsmanship. Please respect the
participants from both teams, officials, and fans. Hold yourself and
those around you accountable for creating a positive environment for
all activities throughout the state.

Help the WHSAA Student Advisory Council make the 307 Way a reality
at all Wyoming High School Activities Association Events.
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